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President’s Report 

 

Hello rockers 

I thought for my report this month 

I would use my annual report and 

add a bit in.  So here we go. 

We just squeaked in with 25 to 

have a quorum for the AGM, it 

was held in the hall with masks 

and physical distancing. It was 

pleasing to see the Club endorse 

the nominations for committee 

and all those who stood were 

elected.  

The meeting started at 7:30 and 

closed at 8:12 pm. Is this an 

indication that members are 

happy or apathetic? There was 

little general business but some 

discussion about 2022 South 

Island Competition, and a judging 

workshop on the same weekend. 

This was supported by the 

members present. Bevin also 

talked about the possibility of a 

sub committee for the 40th 

birthday and this will be discussed 

by the committee and then 

volunteers will be asked for 

 

 

 

 

We will hold a dance this month 

on 16 October as long as the 

COVID level does not increase. 

Music by Sha Low, who have been 

postponed twice, so looking 

forward to seeing them.  

Please remember to scan in and 

use sanitiser and bring your mask. 

Improvers’ lessons and Club nights 

are continuing currently and are 

going ok, with slightly smaller 

numbers. 

All club events are reliant on no 

increase in COVID levels, so keep 

an eye on your emails if things 

change. 

 

 

Margaret 
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AGM Report 2021 

 

Thank you all for coming tonight, I 

know that in these COVID times 

coming and mixing with others is 

something that is carefully 

considered. 

We have had another strange 

year, with a late AGM and a 

second Level 4 lockdown, but we 

have had some really positive 

times in the club as well. Numbers 

are growing.  

We entered as usual in the Santa 

Parade and as always was well 

received by the crowd. Thank you 

to all that turned out on the day to 

put the truck together, dance on it 

and pull it apart at the end. Special 

thanks to Henare for supplying the 

live music, and Tom, Gordon and 

Jess for walking behind the float as 

well in lovely flouro vests. It is so 

good to see the members dress up 

in their rock’n’roll gear to promote 

the club. 

January saw good numbers at the 

first dance of the year and the 

South Island Invitation was held in 

February. While the bulk of the 

entries were from Invercargill, we 

did have a few entries from our  

 

 

club and Sam once again took out 

the Highland Hop with a partner  

from the Invercargill club. Thanks 

to the small number of people that 

helped on the day and with the 

organisation. 

The 38th Birthday dance saw the 

dance floor full for most of the 

night, dancing along to the sound 

of Free n Easy, a great supper, and 

the night ended off with a 

rendition of Auld Lang Syne. 

We were very lucky to hold our 

club champs this year in July and it 

was good to see club members 

giving it a go. Thanks to all that 

helped on the day to make the day 

such a success. Special thanks to 

Leila, along with Robyn, Kim, 

Gordon who assisted on the day. 

Leila we could not have done it 

without you. 

We have lost a number of club 

members and ex members this 

year, including Bryan Menzies, 

Wendy Coward, Wolfgang Gerber, 

Barry Patton and life member 

Keith White. Our thoughts are 

with their families and friends. 
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The committee has worked hard 

all year to keep the club going in 

these strange times and we saw 

our numbers increase, with 

Kimberley being co-opted onto the 

committee. Tom as Secretary and 

Liz as Treasurer have done a great 

job and I really appreciate their 

support, as well as committee 

members Richard, Geoff, Susan, 

Robyn, Erelene, David, Pat and 

Kim, together with the support 

from the wider club.  

We invested some of our reserves 

this year in purchasing a container 

for storage and digitising all of the 

club videos and DVDs. This I 

believe is a good investment. We 

also purchased another laptop to 

make taking minutes easier and to 

keep membership lists and 

treasures reports on. 

No President’s report would be 

complete without mention of the 

members that turn up week after 

week to assist with dance lessons 

and club nights, Loretta and Steve, 

Mike and Gill, Sharon and Norman, 

Jude, Quinton and Crystal and 

others who I have probably 

missed. Without your dedication  

 

 

and time the club would not be 

doing as well as it is. 
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Rock ‘n’ Roll Revival Club 

Saturday, 16 October, 8.00pm 

 

 

 

Band - Sha-Low 

 

Bring a Plate Supper 

Prices: Prices: members-$12; junior members-$8 

non members-$16; junior non members-$12 

Flat shoes only on the dance floor 
Community Hall, 253 King Edward Street, South Dunedin 
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Interested in purchasing one of the Club’s new jackets, as modelled by Tom 

and Liz?  Contact Liz. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Happy Birthday To These Rockers! 

October Birthdays 

07. Graeme Abernathy 16. Cheryl McIvor 

10. Temika Bishop 22. Sean Blair 

10. Grace Bishop 23. Denis O'Connell 

12. Shirley Christie 26. Judith Robb 

16. Eric McAuslan 28. Alan Montgomery 

Happy Birthday To These Rockers! 

November Birthdays 

02. Kaye Bretherton 15. Geoff Henry 

03. Jayden Bishop 17. Stuart Anderson 

04. Lynette Botting 26. Erelene Milne 

10. Susan Warburton  
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16 Oct October Dance 

22-24 Oct Senior Nationals, Whanganui - cancelled 

20 Nov November Dance 

18 Dec Christmas Dance 

 

To keep up with the latest … join the club’s Facebook Page! 

Dunedin Rock ‘N’ Roll Revival Club 

 
Please send any articles you wish to have included in the newsletter to Gill at 

gillhormann@yahoo.co.nz 

or on the Website to Sharon at schappelow@gmail.com 

EMAIL: dunedinrocknrollclub@gmail.com 

 

Have you visited Dunedin’s newest purveyor of retro 

goodies, Vintage Honey’s Parlour, now in their new 

premises at 203B Main Road, Green Island?  Keep 

Nicola Chisholm’s delightful emporium in mind for 50s 

dresses, petticoats and shoes.   

Email:  vintagehoneysparlour@gmail.com  

 

mailto:gillhormann@yahoo.co.nz
mailto:schappelow@gmail.com
mailto:dunedinrocknrollclub@gmail.com
mailto:vintagehoneysparlour@gmail.com
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COMMITTEE 

President Margaret Cameron 021 114 7528 
 talisnan@live.com  

Vice President:  
Secretary: Tom Naylor 471 9991 

 dunedinrocknrollclub@gmail.com 

Treasurer:  Liz Naylor 471-9991 

Membership, Catering: Robyn Tweedie 488-1216 

Social Convenor:  Geoff Henry 456-2030 

Raffles: Susan Warburton  455-2131 

Fundraising/Hall Trust: Richard Robb 487-6462 

Committee: Erelene Milne 

 Pat Tutty 

 David Walker 

 Kimberley Lamond 

 Toni Kennedy 
 

OTHER INFO 
Lessons Contact Tom Naylor 471-9991 
 tomnaylor1@gmail.com 

Dances 3rd Saturday each month 8 pm 

Members’ Club Night Tuesdays 7.30 pm 

Website Sharon Chappelow 

Newsletter Editor Gill Hormann 

Facebook Editor Margaret Cameron (Group page) 
 Gill Hormann (Public page) 

Dance Venue  Community Hall, 253 King Edward St, South 
 Dunedin  

Post Dunedin Rock‘n’Roll Revival Club, PO Box 569, 
 Dunedin. 9054 

Email dunedinrocknroll@gmail.com 

WEBSITE www.dunedinrocknrollrevivalclub.com 

mailto:talisnan@live.com
mailto:dunedinrocknrollclub@gmail.com
mailto:dunedinrocknroll@gmail.com

